Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
February 3, 2007

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:00 a.m. at Trev Deeley's Conference
Room.

There were 3 brave souls that rode to the meeting today.

We welcomed Gary, a new Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter member to the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:

January 13 was our Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter Renewal Party. It was very successful with
approx. 65 members signing up. At this time we have 95 members and we had 96 members this
time last year.

January 17 was the Ladies of Harley’s dinner at Mr. Greeks. 30 people signed up and there were
only 18 people who showed up. Please, if you cannot make it please call and let us know. It is
unfair to the restaurant to hold tables and also embarrassing for our group for holding tables for
expecting late arrivals.

January 25 — 28" was the Vancouver Bike Show in Abbotsford. We sold the most Burn Camp
items in a show ever. There was a total of $6340.00 worth of items sold and cash donated. We
all did awesome and thank you to all volunteers.

February 1 was an Executive meeting. We discussed the Burn Camp fundraising as Gerry
Rooyakkers is retiring and has handed over the responsibility to the Vancouver H.O.G.
Executive.

Also discussed were the updates and concerns of previous events and upcoming events.

NEW BUSINESS:

Vern opened the meeting today with an introduction, ‘Hogaholic, * that he wrote. He presented a
video 0f 2006 H.O.G. events and rides that he put together from pictures that were received from
some H.O.G. members. Very well done Vern. If anyone would like a copy of the DVD please
let Vern and Diane know.

At the last meeting we missed giving the updates on the Christmas hampers although it was
mentioned on the last month’s minutes. We received enough donations from our Vancouver
H.O.G. Chapter members that we were able to support 2 families. Both families were
overwhelmed by our generosity and were very thankful.
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